Contribution to Pawnee City Park Announced

(KLZA)—During the January 10, meeting of the Pawnee City Council, Steve Glenn announced that he and his family are donating \$50 thousand for the maintenance of South Park in Pawnee City.

According to the Pawnee Republican, the park will be renamed VanHorne Park in honor of his family.

The money will be put into the Pawnee City Community Foundation where the city can access funds when needed. The agreement is to be for 20 years.

Many Signals Communications